An Roinn Tithiochta,

Pleanala agus Rialtais Aititil
Department of Housing,
Planning and Local Government

Oifig an Aire
Office of the Minister

19 December 2019

Clir. Séamas McGrattan
Dublin City Council,
City Hall,

Dublin 2.

RE: HPLG-M(Q-02691-2019

Dear Cllr. McGrattan,

| have been askeld by Mr. Eoghan Murphy T.D., Minister for Housing, Planning and Local
Government, to acknowledge receipt of your letter in connection with a call for support for

social housing rent collection.

On behalf of the Minister | thank you for your correspondence, which has been referred to the
relevant Section in the Department for appropriate action.

Yours sincerely,

Niamh Redmond
Private Secretary

Teach an Chustaim, Baile Atha Cliath 1, D01 W6X0

Custom House, Dublin 1, D01 WEX0
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